

ABC/25 Foundation 125 Wing St. Suite 285 Arlington Heights, IL 60004

Dear VAH Licensing Committee,

I am writing this in reference to permit number TMPE-000738-2024 for a Raffle License submitted by Angie Thanopoulos on behalf of the ABC/25 Foundation. We will be hosting a raffle as part of our Fun Fair on June 1, 2024. As we are a non-profit organization, we would be grateful if you could waive off his license fee.

Hoping to receive a positive response from your end.

Thank you,

Angie Thanopoulos abc25president@gmail.com 847-212-7205